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NEW BOOKS AND WORLD BOOK DAY 

 
 

 
We had a busy training day on 

Monday as we ventured out of 

school and headed to a bookshop 

to celebrate our love of reading. Our 

staff enjoyed browsing the many 

shelves and took time to carefully 

select a special new book for each 

class. We also managed to select a 

few books for ourselves! We will share 

class books with the children as part 

of our World Book Day celebrations 

next week.  
 

 

 
 

Next week is waste week. The 

children will be learning about 

reducing waste, saving energy 

and looking after our 

environment. 

HEARING AND VISION 

TESTS FOR RECEPTION 
Please ensure the forms, that were sent 

out to you,  are returned no later than 

5th March as the tests are on Friday 6th 

March. 

 

  
 

Last half term, Year 2 were busy 
designing a healthy meal as part of 
the science curriculum. We 
selected one meal to be cooked by 
Bev and the catering team, which 
everyone enjoyed eating on 
Tuesday.  It was delicious! 
 

 
 

 

 
 

The lucky winner is pictured 

above! 
 
 
 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY ‘BOOKFAST’ 

FRIDAY 6TH MARCH 

COME TO SCHOOL IN PYJAMAS! 

 
World Book Day is officially on 5th March, 

however, we are inviting parents and 

carers to our ‘Bookfast’ on Friday 6th 

March from 9-9.30 where you can feast 

upon your child’s favourite books.   

Children please wear pyjamas (no 

slippers – you’ll still need sensible shoes for 

a busy day!).  Parents feel free to wear 

pyjamas too!  All children will be given a 

£1 book voucher which they can 

exchange for a variety of books from 

various bookshops.  Please visit 

www.worldbookday.com for more 

information.   

 
Coronavirus Update 

Further to our email earlier this week, we will 
continue to pass on updated information from 
Redbridge or Public Health England.  At this time, 
the advice for the public is detailed 
here: www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-
coronavirus-information-for-the-public 
We will continue reminding children about good 
hygiene and ask that you also encourage your 
children to practice good hygiene and remain 
vigilant at this time. 

 
Diary Dates 

 
 

6 Mar - World Book Day 

12 Mar - Online safety 

  workshop     

3 Apr - Term ends 

20 Apr - Pupils Return 

8 May - Bank Holiday 
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